
Justin  Irie 
Arundal 
LD 1897
Dear committee of Veterans and Legal Affairs, please support Bill LD 1897 so 
medical patients and caregivers have the ability to use our sun and land as nature 
intended for our cultivation abilities. I feel strongly that this Bill LD 1897 is what is 
just and right for fairness in regulations and also for respect to the cannabis plant 
flourishing in its intended environment. 
Thank you, 
Justin Irie 


